
Dear Mike Corby 
 
I am writing to express my concerns and complete opposition to the Tricar development 
on North Centre Road, London. 
 
I live directly opposite this site. 
 
With the proposed size and density of units onsite, the impact on this street will be 
enormous, especially with just one access point. The height is totally out of keeping in 
the surrounding area and will provide significant shadow over my home and 
neighbourhood. Additionally I am greatly concerned for the increased traffic with related 
safety impact on this road and area.  
 
This application must be rejected in consideration of my and local community legitimate 
concerns.  
 
Sincerely  
 
Nigel Cottle 
 
21- 215 North Centre Road 
London 
Ontario 
 
 


